
ST. JUDE DRIVE 
SPECIAL EVENT LICENSE PLATES 

“ALERT” 

St. Jude Drive Specialty License Plates will be available for purchase in 2024.  Please 
read further to understand the requirements to purchase plates. 

Before receiving your 2024 St. Jude Drive special event plates, the state requires they 
have, in their possession and entered into their system, a copy of your “CURRENT” 
registration.  Your registration is the form you use to order the sticker for your plate.  

CURRENT REGISTRATION is defined as: 
1. If your sticker expires between January and April 2024, it must be renewed for

2024, to be current.  You can renew your registration by stopping at any State of IL
Driver’s License Office.

2. Stickers due to expire between May and December 2024 are current.

DEADLINE DATE TO ORDER IS February 16th 
We must have all your information (plate form, current registration, and payment) by this 
date to receive your plates, to display during the event period of March 19 thru May 17, 
2024. Orders received after February 16th, will have an additional $5.00 charge. 

The License Plate Form is attached for your use in returning this information to us. 

* Please specify the plate number you would like, and we will do our best to assign them
to you; however, plate number(s) are assigned as we receive the correct paperwork and
payment.

These requirements come directly from Law Enforcement Agencies in Illinois. 


